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13th September 2017 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Thursday 21st September we will be holding a transition evening from 17:30 to 18:30 
in Junior Hall.  The aim of this evening is for you as parents/carers to become familiar 
with the process of applying for a secondary place for your child along with the 
opportunity to ask any questions about this procedure. 
We have also invited local secondary schools to attend this evening, so that you have 
the opportunity to gain information about their school and also to ask any questions 
which may arise during the course of this meeting. 
This evening also provides you with the opportunity to gain an insight into how Perry 
Hall will support your child through the challenges of this academic year and how you 
may support your child through the upcoming SATs.  
Please note that year 6 class teachers will also be attending, therefore there is an 
opportunity for you to meet with teachers of your sons/daughters class. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Mr Maidment and the Year 6 team 
 


